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Correction

	The story in the March 27 edition of the Citizen on the death of Wes Keller gave the wrong date for the celebration of his life.

In fact, it will be April 4 at the Orangeville Legion, 7 John St. from 4 to 6 p.m.

We also failed to give proper attribution to the picture that appeared with the story. The photo was by Pete Paterson, courtesy of In

The Hills magazine.

We apologize for the errors.

        Output as PDF file has been powered by [ Universal Post Manager ] plugin from www.ProfProjects.com |  Page 1/1  |

https://caledoncitizen.com/?p=6988
http://www.profprojects.com/?page=upm

